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P. O. Box 340 * 242-7800 * Grand Junction, Colo. 81501

November 25, 1974

Mr. Carl W, Dabelstein
3300 North 56th St.
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

This letter confirms your reception of KQIL on November 20, 1974 at 1:30 am
MST.

KQIL was running 250 watts at the time of your reception. Our new 446
foot 5/8 wave tower seems to get out quite well.

Thank you for your report.

Sincerely,
@W (T 0mQ

Bob Goodrich
Chief Engineer.



